NATIONAL COMMITTEE ON ECONOMY IN PUBLIC FINANCE UNDER THE AUSPICES OF THE CANADIAN CHAMBER OF COMMERCE BOARD OF TRADE BUILDING MONTREAL CHAIRMAN OF RESEARCH.
W. SANFORD, EVANS, WINNIPEG. CHAIRMAN, W. L. MCGREGOR, WINDSOR SECRETARY. W. MCL. CLARKE, MONTREAL November 17th, 1932. Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C. M. G., Principal, McGill University, Montreal. Dear Sir Arthur Currie:-In a letter received from your secretary under date of October 27th an intimation was given that you would not be able to meet with the National Committee on Economy in Public Finance in Toronto on November 21st, owing to the fact that you had to be in New York on that day. I was wondering if it would be practical for you to arrange to have Dr. Hemmeon attend, whom we would like to have associated with our research work. If this can be conveniently done, the Chairman would be particularly grateful. As stated in my earlier letter the meeting is to be held in the Council Room of the Board of Trade, Royal Bank Building, Toronto, at 10.30 a.m. Yours very truly, Secretary.